Hampton Falls Planning Board
Master Plan Committee

Draft Workshop Minutes — June 25, 2015

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairman; Larry Smith; Lisa Brown-Kucharski; Todd Santora and Glenn
Greenwood, RPC Consultant.

The workshop began at 8:10 A.M. and ended at 9:25 A.M.

The time was spent deciding on the format and text for the June flyer to be sent to all residents.
The flyer will be one sheet to include a thank you to all who participated in the survey to help
with Master Plan decisions and a highlight of the survey. Glenn will put through to everyone,
for final review, a copy of the flyer with the Town Seal in watermark form on the survey result
page. Everyone is to promptly respond in order to have the flyers ready and mailed in a week’s
time. Also, additional flyers will be made available at the Town Hall and the Library as well as a
copy posted on the web site.

Due to a change in Todd’s summer schedule, it was decided to switch from Thursdays to
Mondays for the workshops. The next workshop is scheduled for Monday, July 13, 2015 at 8:00
A.M.



